
July 7, 2015 

Mark Thiel 

• Health Care Access 
C l1 n1 c 

Assistant Public Works Director/Infrastructure & Maintenance 
City ofLawrence 

Dear Mr. Thiel , 

The annual Kansas Half Marathon Fundraiser will be held this year on Sunday November 1st at 
Watson Park in Lawrence. Kansas. In order to ensure the success of this very important fundraiser, we are 
seeking contributions to help defray the costs associated with the event, so that all funds raised can go 
directly toward the community. We'd like to request that Lawrence-Douglas County Fire Medical's 
services for the event be donated by the City of Lawrence. We' d also like to request the services of the 
City of Lawrence Police Department be donated. 

Generous donors like the City of Lawrence are the key to our success and make it possible for 
Health Care Access to provide local individuals and families in need with assistance and critical services. 
This event accounts for over 10% of the clinic's operating budget and every dollar raised is critical to 
continuing serving the low-income and uninsured of Douglas County. 

We thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Elliot Craig Johnson, Development Coordinator 

Health Care Access - Lawrence, Kansas (785) 841-5760 www .healthcareaccess.org 


